
Global and Regional Sea Level Rise Scenarios for the United States | 63

Section 6: Acknowledgments 

The authors appreciate the review and constructive comments from the following external reviewers*: Dr. 
Mark Merrifield (Scripps Institution of Oceanography), Dr. Gary Mitchum (University of South Florida), Dr. 
Claudia Tebaldi (Lawrence Berkeley National Laboratory), Dr. Thomas Wahl (University of Central Florida), 
Dr. Steve Nerem (University of Colorado), Abby Sullivan (Philadelphia Water Department), and David Behar 
(San Francisco Public Utilities Commission).

We also thank the following agencies and/or their personnel for the reviews provided: Dr. Davina Pas-
seri (U.S. Geological Survey [USGS]), Dr. Erika Lentz (USGS), Dr. Rebecca Beavers (National Park Ser-
vice), Heidi Stiller (NOAA), Jamie Carter (National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration [NOAA]), 
Lisa Auermuller (Rutgers University), Dr. Renee Collini (Mississippi State University), Laura Engeman (Scripps 
Institution of Oceanography), Dr. Ian Miller, (University of Washington), Katy Hintzen (University of Hawaiʻi), 
Jill Gambill (University of Georgia), Carey Schafer (EcoAdapt), and Rachel Johnson (NOAA). We would like to 
thank Sean Vitousek (model output) and Amy Foxgrover (figure illustration) of the USGS for Wave Call-out 
box support.

The contributions of Robert Kopp and Greg Garner were supported by the National Science Foundation 
(ICER-1663807, ICER-2103754) and the National Aeronautics and Space Administration (award 80NSS-
C20K1724 and JPL task 105393.509496.02.08.13.31). Contributions of John Marra, William Sweet, Jayantha 
Obeysekera, and Ayesha Genz were supported by the U.S. Department of Defense Strategic Environmental 
Research and Development Program through work carried out under Project RC-2644. The contributions of 
Benjamin Hamlington, Thomas Frederikse, Eric Larour, and David Bekaert were carried out in part at the Jet 
Propulsion Laboratory, California Institute of Technology, under a contract with the National Aeronautics and 
Space Administration (80NM0018D0004). The contributions of Patrick Barnard were supported by the USGS 
Coastal and Marine Hazards and Resources Program. The authors thank NOAA’s Ashely Miller for her geo-
graphic information support.

Production Team
Brooke C. Stewart, 
Science Editor, NC State University

Andrea L. McCarrick,  
Technical Editor, NC State University

Jessicca Allen,  
Lead Graphic Designer, NC State University

S. Elizabeth Love-Brotak,
Graphic Designer, NOAA

Deborah Misch, 
Lead Graphic Designer, Innovative Consulting & Management Services, LLC

Sara W. Veasey,  
Visual Communications Team Lead, NOAA

Jacquelyn Crossman, 
Librarian, ZAI-MPF

*The identification of the external reviewers does not imply that they agreed with all of the content of this report.




